From: John Holic

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 6:40 AM

To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; David Persson <dpersson@swflgovlaw.com>; Judy
Gamel <JGamel@Venicegov.com>; Heather Taylor <HTaylor@Venicegov.com>

Subject: parking

Lori,

Please include on the next available agenda under Council Action:

I move to extend the 3 hour parking restriction to both sides of Harbor Drive, where marked
parking spaces exist, from a distance 1 block south of Miami Avenue to 1 block north of Tampa
Avenue.

Thanks,

John

John Holic
Mayor, City of Venice



